
 

 

Please advise your membership that effective January 1, 2019, Enwin will no longer supply backflow 
preventers for testing of new watermains and services.  

The Contractor will be required to provide their own device c/w a record of testing on site prior to 
requesting Enwin forces to test the watermain. Contractors shall bid all future watermain projects 

accordingly.  
 

Regards, 
 

Norbert V. Poggio   P. Eng.  
Director, Water Engineering  
EnWin Asset Management 

4545 Rhodes Dr. P.O. Box 1625, Stn. "A" Windsor ON N9A 5T7 
Tel: (519) 251-7300 x295    

Fax: (519) 251-7316   
email: npoggio@enwin.com 

 


